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Good morning,

Living in Portland, I've seen firsthand how ODOT's control over Portland city streets has led
to political tension and frustration.  Streets with high speed limits are the biggest traffic hazard
in Portland--period.  

I support HB2682, but do not support the proposed amendment that would limit PBOT's
power.  

PBOT should have full discretion over speed limits on all streets within the city.  It's an
incredibly pointless bureaucratic hassle to work with two agencies on the matter.

Thank you,
James Kogler
97214

P.S. Please also expect Vision Zero to keep cropping up.  
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